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Dear Parent/Carers

As we come towards the end of the examination season | want to thank teachers, parents
and pupils for their hard work, motivation and dedication over recent weeks. With the return
of formal examinations we understand that it has been a challenging few weeks but we have
been delighted with the maturity of our pupils.

End of N lebrati

The final exam takes place on the morning of Thursday 23rd June. At the end of the
examination pupils will be given the opportunity to sign shirts, take photos, have a morning
snack and leave the site shortly after this.

The final liturgy and assembly will take place Monday 27th June 8.30am to 10.30am. This
will be an occasion to come together as a Catholic school to pray, reflect and celebrate the
past 5 years here at Trinity Catholic College. Pupils must attend in uniform for this
celebration.

We ask that over the final few days and final examinations that pupils remain focused and
engaged in their studies here at school before they begin a very long summer.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Dwyer
Headteacher

Part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust
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